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Bulletin #3 - The Tarheel Central Chapter – 25 JAN 2025 
Published by The Tarheel Central Chapter of MOAA, Inc., since 1977, chartered May 9, 1978, and serving Davidson, 
Davie, Forsyth, Stokes, Surry, and Yadkin Counties.  

NOTE: Bulletins will be sent out on an as needed basis, outside the regular monthly newsletter to address one 
to three subjects of personal, local, state and national importance, particularly to military service. The 
bulletins are numbered starting in January of each year, so if you need one resent to you, please let me know 
at: gvchase@outlook.com.  

Member Spouse, Mrs. Ann Zuhr 
will be presenting DAR Vietnam 
Veteran pins to those who have 
not yet received one. 
Vietnam War Veteran recognition Certificates 
and Lapel Pins will be presented to Vietnam 
War era veterans by Daughters of the 
American Revolution representatives. Send 

info below to Ken Zuhr to if you have not received yours and wish to 
participate. 

Vietnam Era Veteran Recognition Ceremony 

Join us as the Tarheel Central Chapter conducts a Vietnam-era Veteran 
Recognition Ceremony on March 11th, 2025, at our March Dinner 
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Meeting. Vietnam War Veteran Certificates and Lapel Pins will be 
presented to Vietnam War era veterans by Daughters of the American 
Revolution representatives. If you served in the armed forces during the 
Vietnam War era, November 1, 1955 to May 7, 1975, in or out of the 
country, and have not yet received your Vietnam War recognition Lapel 
Pin send the Contact Info as cited below to Ken Zuhr CDR USN 
(Ret)  kzuhr@yahoo.com.  

Veterans Contact Info and Pertinent Military Service Info: 

Name: (as it should appear on the 
certificate) __________________________________________ 

Were you on Active-Duty Service between 1 Nov 1955 and 15 May 1975 
regardless of location?    YES: ___    NO: ____ 

Branch of Service: ____________________________ 

Email address: ________________________________  

Phone No: ____________________________________ 

QUESTIONS? CONTACT: Ken Zuhr CDR USN (Ret) (408) 910-9256 / 
kzuhr@yahoo.com 
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